
Announcements 

Thursday January 4, 2024 

A Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

Sophomores - Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? Do you like taking 
care of others?  

Would you like the opportunity to participate in a paid work experience in a healthcare 
setting?  

If yes, you should attend the… 

 

Health Youth Apprenticeship Information Meeting 

 

A mandatory meeting for students interested in applying for the Health Youth 
Apprenticeship Program for Nursing Assistant* 

will be held on 

January 9th at 2:45 in the North Campus Jr. Study Hall Room 

 

Parents are welcome to attend (an informational video will be sent to parents of 
attendees after the meeting)  

 

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. King  
 

 

 

 

  


